
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to our half termly newsletter which will give you a flavour of what your 

child will be learning and experiencing in year 3 during the upcoming half term.  

We hope you find it useful.  

Wow! This half term is going to be amazing.  

We will be starting the half term with an  

Easter Mass on Wednesday 17th April. We 

will be celebrating a further two masses in 

May—Ascension and Pentecost.  

On Friday we are starting our Egyptian topic 

in History with an Egyptian day.  

Another date for your diary is 25th April 

when Year 3 will be having ‘Art on Wheels’ at 

school.  

The highlight of the half term (and probably 

the year) will be our sleepover which will be 

on Thursday 23rd May. 

We would like to invite parent and carers to 

an information event on ZOOM on Tuesday  

30th April at 6pm. We will be able to share 

all the information with you and answer 

questions. 

 

This half term will involve lots of new learn-

ing, as well as consolidating knowledge. 

 

RE - we will be learning about Easter and why 

it is important to share a meal. 

Writing - our fiction writing will based on the 

traditional tales—Red Riding Hood and Cin-

derella 

Reading— our class novel is George’s Mar-

vellous Medicine.  

Maths—we will be completing our fractions 

learning and then moving onto using money. 

Science— we will be learning about our skel-

eton and muscles 

Art—we will use pens to draw textures and 

colour mixing paints. 

Computing—we will be using our desktop 

publishing skills to communicate messages. 

PE—we will be playing tennis perfecting our 

forehand and backhand shots. 

PSHE—we will be exploring life in the wider 

world and jobs people have. 

French—we will be learning 10 fruit names 

and be able to express opinions. 

Music– we will be able to read musical nota-

tion and understand why a stave is used. 

Please remember to read daily with your child and complete the reading challenge. Daily reading 

will ensure your child has the best start in life.  
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